The 4th Annual BRGC Triathlon is just around the corner, but lets first recap last year’s event.  

On July 23, 2016, contestants gathered on a beautiful sunny day to participate in three events of their choice, out of the five events; Archery, Black Powder, Pistol, .22 Rifle and Trap.  Each event was worth a possible 15 points, with a maximum overall score of 45.

When all the scores were tallied at the end of the day’s events, Dan Toombs came out on top with a final score of 33 out of 45, in his choice of Archery, Pistol, and Trap.  His prize for winning was $84.00.

Second place was awarded to Darren Orzechowski with a final score of 30 out of 45 in his choice of Pistol, .22 Rifle, and Trap with a prize of $42.00.

The excitement came when Bob Vogel, Sr. (Pistol, .22 Rifle, Trap) and James Mayen (Archery, Pistol, .22 Rifle) both tied for third place with a score of 29 out of 45.  A Shoot-Off at the Pistol course ensued with Bob coming out on top and winning the Third place prize of $14.00.  In the spirit of the club and competition, Bob gladly donated his winnings back to the club.

Running the event in 2016, and again this 2017-year, Darren Orzechowski, is looking forward to having more participants and spectators for the event scheduled on Saturday, July 8th from 10am to 2pm.   The event is not only available to BGRC members, but invitations will be sent to other local clubs inviting their members to participate and help support the BRGC.   BRGC family and friends are also encouraged to participate, attend and watch the action and to learn more about our club.  The cost for each individual contestant is $20.00 and it includes lunch.  Lunch for spectators and non-contestants will be available for purchase.  We will also be running a 50/50.  

Darren is gladly accepting any help with running the event.  Get your work hours in on an easy day, where you can also participate.  RSO’s are strongly encouraged to work this event to help it run safely and smoothly.   Last years work party did a GREAT job of running the event.  With your help, we can make this year’s event even bigger and better for all those who attend.  

If you have any questions, wish to be a contestant, or want to sign up to work, contact Darren Orzechowski at 845-235-6264.  Please see the flyer and Rules on the website, as well as in the club house and range house.  I hope to see you there.
